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ALESMA

Abraham Lincoln Elementary School Music Association

(An Illinois Not-For-Profit Corporation)

615 West Kemper Place

Chicago, IL 60614


For over 30 years, ALESMA -- The ABRAHAM LINCOLN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL MUSIC ASSOCIATION -- has provided outstanding instrumental music instruction to upper grade students at Lincoln.  ALESMA is a not-for-profit corporation run by parent volunteers.

Music is an inextricable part of the fabric of society which transcends all boundaries and cultures.  Music education plays a significant role in any student’s growth and development -- it’s good for their minds, their hearts and their souls.  Participating in band gives them skills, experiences and values that will serve them for a lifetime.

ALESMA is extremely proud of its program and what it brings to Lincoln students.  Over two thirds of Lincoln students in grades 5 through 8 participate in band.  We have the Cadet Band (primarily 5th graders), the Varsity Band (generally 6th graders), the Concert Band (7th and 8th graders), a Percussion Ensemble and a Jazz Ensemble. The bands perform in three seasonal concerts, in school assemblies and on special occasions.  Advanced students may also perform solos and in small ensembles.

ALESMA is funded through student tuition and fees. We make every effort to ensure that no child is denied an opportunity to participate due to financial hardship.  Scholarships are available based on financial need.  More information can be found in the ALESMA contract and at the registration sessions listed below.

As parents of students enrolled in ALESMA, in addition to supporting your child’s music education, you also become a member of ALESMA and are encouraged to attend our meetings.  ALESMA meetings are open to all parents!  ALESMA meets in the auditorium at the school at 6:30 pm on the second Tuesday in September, November, January, March, May and June.  We also encourage ALESMA parents to volunteer, whether it means helping out selling hotdogs during concerts (an ALESMA tradition!), becoming a board member or spearheading a new initiative, your time and service is needed and greatly appreciated.  

We invite you to visit with Mr. Kalas in the auditorium at registration on September 12, 2013 or September 17, 2013 to discuss our program and any questions you may have.  You may also email me at info@alesma.com.

Sincerely,

Eric Gurry

President

Band Registration


Sept. 12 - 4:00


Sept. 17 - 6:30


At registration you can register for band, make arrangements to secure an instrument and apply for financial aid.








